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May 29, 2014 

 

Mr. Hugh Hoagland 

Arcwear 

13113 Eastpoint Park Blvd, Suite G 

Meadowbrook Farm, KY 40223 

 

 

Dear Hugh,  

 

ASTM Committee F18 on Electrical Protective Equipment for Workers would like to thank you for your 

generous donation to the 40
th

 Anniversary Celebration. It is through the support of members like you that 

make ASTM and F18 special.  

 

The 40
th

 Anniversary Dinner is scheduled for Monday, October 20, 2014, at the Sheraton Lake Buena 

Vista Resort in Orlando, Florida in conjunction with the committee meetings.  The evening will include 

dinner, mementos, and featured presentations. 

 

As a contributor, your company will be recognized in a commemorative document and throughout the 

celebration. Thank you again for your support of ASTM International Committee F18.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ernest J. Pauliny, Jr.  

F18, Chairman  

 

 Cc: Kevin Shanahan, F18 Staff Manager 

  

 
 


